
 

 
 
 
 
Dear parent/guardian 
 
Year 13 Progress Report November 2016 (13.1) 
 
Please find attached with this letter, your son/daughter’s most recent progress report in the courses 
they are currently studying at Toot Hill College.  
 
This data should help to provide an accurate update on your son/daughter’s progress in each of the 
courses, informing you of their most likely outcomes in the summer if they continue at their current 
trajectory. 
 
If you have any concerns over your child’s report, please don’t hesitate to contact their mentor: 
 

Mentor group: Mentor: Mentor email: 

13.1 Ms. Gaynor Revagliatte grevagliatte@toothillschool.co.uk  

13.2 Mr. Spencer Lawrence slawrence@toothillschool.co.uk  

13.3 Ms. Cathryn Roberts croberts@toothillschool.co.uk  

13.4 Mr. Chris Hudson chudson@toothillschool.co.uk  

13.5 Mr. Anthony Clohesy aclohesy@toothillschool.co.uk  

13.6 Mr. Richard Walters rwalters@toothillschool.co.uk  

13.7 Ms. Melody Britton mbritton@toothillschool.co.uk  

13.8 Mr. George Bradley gbradley@toothillschool.co.uk  

 
 
Alternatively, you can contact Mr. James Travis, Year 13 Achievement Director on 
jtravis@toothillschool.co.uk or 01949 863072. 
 
What does all the data mean? 
Please find attached to this letter, a detailed explanation regarding how each set of data is set and 
what it indicates in terms of your child’s progress in the subject. 
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What next? 
 
One of the most important factors affecting a student’s outcome at KS5 is the time and effort 
students put into independent study. With this in mind, please see below: 
 

- We strongly advise all students to make the most of the private study periods they are 
timetabled to attend in school. To this end, students can make use of the supervised Study 
Atrium or the private study rooms in College, and students are encouraged to ask their 
subject teachers for further guidance on how to best use this time in each subject area. 
 

- To support our students, the Suthers building is open and available for students to use every 
evening until 5.30pm - all students are welcome to use the Atrium as a quiet study area, or 
the College computer suite if students need access to the College system.  
 

- Please find attached a reminder of when Year 13 Booster sessions are taking place in each 
subject; this includes the most current information provided by KS5 Department Heads. 

 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

James Travis       Sarah Fox 

 
 
Mr. James Travis       Mrs. Sarah Fox 
 
Year 13 Achievement Director      Head of College 


